
JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14TH DISTRICT, TEXAS RULES

JOINT COMMITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY

€ongre= of the 1Hniteb States
1*ouse of *kepresentatibes

M[ast,ington, 33.€. 20515
September 9, 1974

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

This letter is in further response to my letter to Fou of
August 21 concerning your request for a number of publications from
the Bureau of the Census.

Enclosed herewith are the Series P-20 Current Populations Reports
which you requested. I have been advised by the Census Bureau that
the 1970 Subject Reports will be forwarded to you from their Publications
Distribution Branch in Jeffersonville, Indiana, and that you should be
receiving them in the near future.

Dr. Hector, I was glad to be of service to you in this matter
and if I can be of any further assistance, please let me know.

With kindest regards, I am

r---\ Sincerely yours,

Encl . / JoAn Yo



JO4N YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14™ DISTmcr. TEXAS 

RULES
JOINT COMMITTEE

ON ATOMIC ENERGYCongress of tfle *initeb States
11)ottse of *epresentatibes

=asbington, 19.€. 20515
September 26, 1974

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
Founder, American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
Dear Dr. Hector:

I enjoyed the opportunity to visit with you on long distancethis afternoon and I have placed in the mail to you today, copiesof the "Directory of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools inselected Districts" covering the years 1969-70 and 1971-72.

HEW officials indicated that the directory for 1973-74 willnot be available until late Spring 1975 and I will be glad to assistyou in securing this information at that time. I am happy that Icould be of service in your request and am returning your check herewith.
With kindest personal regards, I am

C- Sinc~ely yours,
\

Jo48 Young

Encl.
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JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEES:
14·rH DISTRICT. TEXAS RULES

JOINT COM M ITTEE
ON ATOMIC ENERGY

€ongress of tbe iliniteb States
3*ouse of 3#epre*entatibes

mla*Dington, 19.€. 20515
February 12, 1975

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G. I. Forum
1315 Bright.
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Hector:

I genuinely appreciate your letter and long distance call on
behalf of Mr. Helio Perez of Robstown who is interested in employment
as a plumbing inspector with HUD in the Robstown-Corpus Christi area.

I am glad to hear from you and to have your expression of hlgh
regard for Mr. Perez. I have contacted Mr. Finnis Jolly, Director of
the San Antonio Office of HUD calling attention to Mr. Perez' keen
interest in a plumbing inspector , position and furnishing background
information on work experience and related qualifications as outlined
in his resume which he sent me. Just as soon as I receive any
information in this regard, I will advise you.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

LT-Zg
C-.)


